
Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Joe Sopp <joesopp@lefevregroup.com> 
Tuesday, August 1, 2017 12:59 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Paige Fehr 
City of Victoria Notice - Phillips Brewery 

To Whom It May Concern 

I send this letter on behalf of Chris Le Fevre of Le Fevre & Company Property Agents, located at 530 Herald 
Street. 

As a business owner operating in proximity to the properties at 200 Government Street (Phillips Brewery), Le 
Fevre & Company is writing to state our full support and endorsement of the application for a lounge 
endorsement, and occupant load, by Phillips Brewery. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly 

Kindest Regards 

Joe Sopp 
Le Fevre & Company Property Agents Ltd. 

530 Herald Street, Victoria BC V8W 1S6 
Phone: 250-380-4900 | Cell: 250.217.3299 | Fax 250-386-8608 
ioesooD@lefevrearoup.com I www.lefevregroup.com 
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